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NO more Taxes for Oregonians! 

HB 2025 will hit every Oregonian where it hurts the most: the wallet.  

  

The bill does little in the way of ensuring ODOT spends this money wisely. Instead, 

this bill cuts a blank check to bureaucrats on the backs of Oregonians. 

 

STOP TAXING US TO DEATH! Many are already leaving the state and the taxes and 

poor leadership is why.  Learn to live with what we’re already paying. Seniors are 

especially suffering and cannot afford more money outlay for this needless bill. 

 


